## **Tammy Hodgman**

From: Tammy Hodgman

**Sent:** Monday, May 20, 2024 1:10 PM **To:** 'bmorin@constructionsummary.com'

**Subject:** RE: Design/Build Services For New Municipal Buildings & Renovations

Hello,

Representatives from the following companies attended the pre-bid meeting.

- Wright-Ryan
- Envelope Architecture and Consulting & Invivid Architecture
- Hardypond Construction
- Great Falls Construction
- Benchmark Construction
- Doten Construction

Have a good day.

## Tammy Hodgman

Executive Assistant and Website Coordinator | tahodgman@windhammaine.us Town of Windham | Office of the Town Manager 8 School Road | Windham, ME 04062 | www.windhammaine.us Ph. 207.892.1907 | Fax 207.892-1910

PUBLIC HOURS: Monday 7:00-5:00 Tuesday 7:00-6:00 Wednesday 7:00-5:00 Thursday 7:00-4:00

NOTICE: Under Maine's Freedom of Access ("Right to Know") law, documents – including emails – in the possession of public officials about town business are considered public records. This means if anyone asks to see it, we are required to provide it. There are very few exceptions. We welcome citizen comments and want to hear from our constituents, but please keep in mind that what you write in an email is not private and will be made available to any interested party.

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 10:42 AM

To: Tammy Hodgman <tahodgman@windhammaine.us>

Subject: Re: Design/Build Services For New Municipal Buildings & Renovations

Good morning Tammy,

Checking to see which companies attended the May 18 mandatory prebid meeting.

Thank you,

## Bob

Bob Morin
President
Construction Summary of NH/Maine/VT, Inc.
734 Chestnut Street
Manchester NH 03104
(603-627-8856) (207-990-1156) (800-321-8856)
bmorin@constructionsummary.com

